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Dear Friends, 
  
We greet you once again from Mazara del Vallo, where we are filling in for Bro. Galioto, who is on furlough.  
We are working together with the Sudore family, who are studying the language.  There is a number of things 
one can do while learning the language. 
    
 As we were in the transition phase during January, God really turned over his bucket of honey on us.  He is so 
wonderful and knows exactly what we need.  Two precious souls called on the Lord for salvation, while the 
attendance of the believers were exceptionally good.  Please remember to pray for the growth of Margherita and 
Fabio as they learn that the battle is not over when they get saved, but as we submit to Christ, he will fight our 
battles for us. 
  
We are continuing our ministry in the Open Air Markets.  The local market is on Wednesday and there is 
another one about 15 minutes away on Fridays.  There are some in the markets that have asked us for material 
in English and we always carry some material in Arabic because there are a great number of people here from 
the Arabic speaking countries and we have been able to witness to a great number of them. 
  
We have met a couple of  saved men  in the market, who are so glad to see me that they grab me and hug me 
with tears in their eyes.  One told me to pray for him, so we just had a good prayer meeting right there in the 
market where he was working. 
  
There is one man that we want each of you to pray for this month.  His name is Vito Luppino and the husband 
of one of the faithful ladies in the Church named Anna.  He has been coming faithfully Sunday  and listening 
carefully to the messages and asking me alot of questions.  I know he listens because he talks to me about what 
I have preached.  Please pray that the Holy Spirit will convict him of his lost condition and soon be saved. 
  
Next week, Feb 19 - 25, we will be returning to Catania for a few days.  While there we will be visiting some of 
the dear believers that we have ministered to for some years and be in the services at Chiesa Battista Calvario 
for the morning services and return to Mazara del Vallo for the evening services.  Please keep us in your prayers 
as we minister to the dear folk there in Cataina. 
  
God bless and thank you for all of your faithfulness in monthly prayer and financial support for the ministry 
here on the island of Sicily. 
  
In Christ, 
The Jordans 


